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RE-CREATION OF THE 55+ SENIORS INFORMATION DIRECTORY

The Committee discussed proposed revisions to the publication entitled “55+ Information Directory” that was
published by the Barrie Examiner in 2014. The Committee will review the content of the 55+ Information
Directory to ensure that it includes up-to-date contacts including website information.

The Committee deferred this item to a future meeting in order to gather further information and to discuss the
Committee’s assignment of tasks concerning the content review of the 55+ Information Directory.
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